
Mia’s Moments 

Hello Staff Member,                      September 2017 

We are into week 6 already of the Fall semester and things seem to be moving right along in Staff 

Council. I hope you were able to attend our Fall Social of hamburgers and hot dogs on the Quad, we had 

a great turnout! It was wonderful to get to speak with a few of you and say thank you for all you do. 

Meridian also had their social and had a great time together. Idaho Falls will be having one soon also!  

This year, as you plan, I hope you will consider donating to the non-classified staff council dependent 

child scholarship. If we can get 200 folks donating $52.00, we will make our goal of $10,000 for the 

endowment. The Classified scholarship is able to give out approximately $500.00 for their scholarship 

which helps with books. If more is donated, more is given. Thank you for your support.  

Last week we had our first free movie night at the Bengal Theater, The Princess Bride. I forgot how fun it 

was to watch it on the big screen. There was a drawing for swag after the movie and I think everyone 

that participated had a great time. Next month is Hocus Pocus along with a costume contest. Dress up 

and bring your kids and have some family fun at the Free Movie Night at the Bengal Theater.  

It’s Homecoming week! I hope you find yourself able to get out and enjoy the fun of homecoming.  

Wishing you the best for the rest of the month!  

 

                                                                                                                  Mia Benkenstein 

                                                                                                             2017/18 Staff Council President 

 

 


